
July 15th 2020 

Product discontinuation: VIBROWEB XP 

In accordance with the recent closure of the production facility in Weingarten Germany, we 
must inform that the below mentioned products will no longer be manufactured as of July 
15th 2020:  

PRODUCT: VIBROWEB XP  

This affects the following packages and part numbers: 

ITEM Description Service period 

VIB 7.620-L VIBROWEB XP Package for Windturbines, without 
cable 

31.12.2022 

VIB 7.624 VIBROWEB XP KIT ECO 80 31.12.2022 

VIB 7.710 VIBROWEB XP Device for Line Drive Transducer 31.12.2022 

VIB 7.715 VIBROWEB XP Device CLD Version CCV, -40°C - 
60°C 

31.12.2022 

VIB 7.720 VIBROWEB XP device for ICP transducer 31.12.2022 

VIB 7.725 VIBROWEB XP Basic Device for ICP Transducer 31.12.2022 

VIB 7.725-NCV VIBROWEB XP Basic Device for ICP Acceleration 
Transducer, NCV 

31.12.2023 

VIB 7.725-CCV VIBROWEB XP Basic Device for ICP Acceleration 
Transducer, NCV 

31.12.2023 

Last Time Buy 

In this case, a last time buy is unfortunately not possible, because production operations 
have been ended.   

Repair Options 

Many replacement components for the VIBROWEB XP are already unavailable.  Due to this 
spare part shortage, Pruftechnik can only repair VIBROWEB XP Version 2.0 or greater. 
The following repairs can be offered on VIBROWEB XP Version 2.0 or greater: 

- Battery exchange
- Power supply exchange
- Dimm PC
- Motherboard exchange (while remaining replacement parts last*)

* for VIB 7.710, VIB 7.715 are just 16 pcs in total remaining, after consumption no more Motherboards available.



Software support 

In order to focus our resources on the software support of our go-forward platforms, we have 
decided to Limit support of the VIBROWEB XP up to OMNITREND Center version 2.4.3.  
VIBROWEB XP will NOT be supported in versions of OMNITRND after 2.4.3. 
Customers with VIBROWEB XPs who want to change from older OMNITREND (Win) to 
OMNITREND Center due to Windows 10 compatibility issues should upgrade their system to 
OMNITREND Center 2.4.3. OMTC Version 2.4.3 is available on the following content server 

path: "Marketing\Downloads\Firmware_Software\CM\Software\OMNITREND 
CENTER\OMTC 2.4.3 Installers” 

Product Upgrade and Replacement of VIBROWEB XP with VIBGUARD 

In order to make upgrading and replacing the VIBROWEB XP devices more 
attractive for non-wind turbine customers, we recommend that each respective 
regional sales office determine an aggressive discount on VIBGUARD units (Even 
up to selling the VIBGUARD units at or near cost, as long as the discount is being 
applied only to units that are directly replacing a VIBROWEB XP unit). All discounts 
should be approved on a case-by-case base.  

With best regards,  
FLUKE Deutschland GmbH  
(Document sent electronically and valid without signature) 


